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Seminar on auriculotherapy and 

auriculomedicine for English speaking students  
  

The method of auriculotherapy, which was discovered in Lyon (France), 

shows today a world wide development and we can see a constantly 

growing demand for teaching of this technique based on physiology. In 

order to satisfy this request, I decided to give a seminar on auriculotherapy 

and auriculomedicine, which will take place in Lyon (France)  

  

In the period of the 9th,10th,11th,12th and the 13th of May 2011. 

  

The seminar will be given for English speaking students and will adress 

beginners in auriculo.  

  

Those, who would like to participate to this teaching are kindly invited to 

subscribe to the seminar  via my email adress nogierr@club-internet.fr

as early as possible, as for technical reasons, we can accept only a limited 

number of students. 

  

  

Doctor Raphaël Nogier 

Lyon, France  
 


